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Monday, September 8, 2008 is our
regular meeting starting at 7:30
P.M.. Featured speaker for the
evening is: Mr, Ed Wright, and he
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< New Members 1812 as it affects Sussex
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- SYMPATHY DUES ARE DUE
Sympathy to the Lewis Briggs, I If your dues are not current they
family in the loss of his Mother, are now past due! We have

Catherine Briggs recently. Expressions
of sympathy may be mailed to: Lewis
Briggs, II at 16358 Seashore Highway,
Georgetown, De 19947

Sympathy to Lope & Ruth Headley
Family in the loss of Ruth’s Brother,
Harry Taylor, Expressions of sympathy
can be mailed to them at: 21142 Arrow
Safety Road, Georgetown, De 19947

NEXT BOARD MEETING

Next Board Meeting will be held on
Monday, September 29th at 7:00 P.M..
If you are unable to attend please call
Rosalie at 855-9660.

included a reminder in this
newsletter if when checking our
records we don’t show yours as
being paid up to date. This will be
the last notice you will receive this
year. If we don’t receive your dues
we will assume you don’t wish to
be members any longer. Should
you have any questions please call
us at 855-9660 and we will check
again for you.

Joan Messick, Treasurer

Did you get a green slip? Not a pink
slip, a green slip saying your dues are
Ppast, past duelllll11111




CRAFT SHOW

Next craft show is scheduled for one
day, set for Saturday, November 22™,
from 10 a.m. to 3 P.M. inside the Barrel
Barn at the Marvel Museum.

FREE ADMISSION & FOOD CQURT

New Members
Welcome to the following new
members: ‘
H. Terry & Becky Johnson from
Millsboro.

Good time to do your Christmas Paul & Ila Meyers of
shopping. WHY NOT? Call Hildaat | Georgetown.
856-2760, or Ann at 856-6642 for more
information.
If you can help with
refreshments following the regular ROOF DONATIONS

meetings please call Jane Baker at
856-6886 to sign up for next year.

October meeting will be our annual
dinner meeting to welcome our new
members. It will start at 6:30 P.M. on
Monday, October 6, 2008. Please bring
a covered dish, and there will be a
$5.00 per person charge at the door to
cover the main entrée. Beverages and
dessert will also be provided. New
members will be getting an invitation to
attend at no charge. You will need to
call 855-9660 so we know how many
to prepare for. :

* % % * Just areminder * * * * *

Don’t forget the second edition of
“Crossroads to County Seat” with the
corrections and additions is still for sale
at the Marvel Museum Gift Shop, and
also at Delaware National Bank on Rt

113 and Edward Street, Georgetown.

Special thanks to those who have
donated recently for the roof
repairs. They are as follows:

Peter Brown (third donation)

Remember, it is not too late to
have your name included in this
same spot next month! Your
donations are tax deductible.

K fede de de Je Jo Je Fe

See you at the meetings and our
events, come on out, you just
might enjoy yourself!




DONATIONS TREE IN LYNCH BUILDING
Thanks to John Penuel for his donation | Thanks to Stella Hickman and her
of Event Parking signs to the museum. | helpers for designing, and

Thanks to Jack & Pat Short for their
many ongoing donations of different
items to the museum.

Thanks to Mickey Scroggins for his
donations to the museum.

CIVIL WAR LIVING HISTORY
WEEKEND

Set for October 4 & 5, 2008. It should
be cooler than when we usually have it.
(See flyer enclosed, and list of things
that need to be done.) Mark your

decorating the tree in the Music
Room of the Lynch Building in the
Patriotic theme. We have had
many favorable comments about
it.

HELP NEEDED

There is always something that
needs to be done at the Museum.
Don’t be bashful, we can find a
job for everyone, large or small.
Just call 855-9660 and tell us
when you would be available. We
really need help to come brush,
dust, etc. before the Civil War
weekend. (see list of things to do
included in this newsletter.)

FASHION SHOW GHS DUES
The fashion show was a great success
showing over a thousand dollars profit. o $20.00 Individual
Hilda and Ann, and all of their helpers o $25.00 Family
deserve a round of applause. This fun o $35.00 Patron
day was sponsored by the Georgetown o $50.00 Business Associate
Historical Society. Thanks to all of the o §200.00 Life Membership
models, donation of door prizes,
sponsored tickets, and all who attended.

WEBSITE

RIFLE RAFFLE

Don’t forget, we still have some raffle
tickets left for the (#6 of twelve)
commemorative rifle. We cannot give
it away until all of the tickets have been
sold. Tickets at $10.00 each are still
available, call 855-9660 now so you
won’t miss out on the opportunity to
win, or try to sell some for us.

Please visit our Web site at
www.marvelmuseum.com




GET WELL WISHES

Special thanks to::::::::

We are still sending our get well,
and thinking of you wishes to all of
our members and friends at Harrison
Senior Living at 110 North Street in
Georgetown, De 19947. The list is
as follows:

Penny Paine
Edwin Pepper

And to the shut-ins recovering at
home----

Ellery Parker 20859 Wilkins
Lane, Georgetown, De 19947

Hon. Ben Ewing
6935 Federalsburg Rd
Bridgeville, De 19933

To J.R. Clark for power washing the
Barrel Barn, and cleaning up the
debris, all of this before he had to go
to work for twelve hours.

To Wes for putting our new bench
together.

To Joan Messick for running all of
our errands at her expense.

To Lope Headley for mowing the
pasture, and replacing two new tubes
for tires on the trolley.

Special Thanks Toss::

- The guys that have been trying to

"keep ahead of mowing the lawn, and

pasture, and the weed removal from
around the buildings. They are Jim
Bowden, Lope Headley, and our
friends of the Sussex Amateur Radio
Association group for their untiring
assistance.  Their President is one
of our own members, Bill Prettyman.

WINTER IS COMING—HELP!
DOES IT REALLY HAVE TO?




RECIPE OF THE MONTH

Since he has been in the news
recently, and could be our next
U.S.A. Vice-President we have
included one of Joseph R. Biden, Jr’s
recipe found in the 2000 edition of
the Sussex County Return Day
cookbook on page 41. (1t is really
one of Jill’s favorite pasta recipes)

LEMON PASTA WITH
SCALLOPS

2 c. scallops 2 Tbsp. Butter

% tsp. red pepper flakes

1 c. pea pods % Ib. Lemon pasta
2 tsp. finely chopped parsley

2/3 c. dry white wine % c. olive oil
% c. freshly grated Parmesan cheese
2 tsp. finely chopped shallots

salt pepper

2 cloves garlic, chopped fine

1 tsp. fresh oregano or ¥ tsp. dried
oregano

1 Tbsp. Finely chopped lemon zest

In a large skillet, add the oil and
butter and heat for a few seconds.
Add the shallots and garlic and
sauté briefly. Add the wine,
oregano, red pepper flakes, and
parsley. Simmer 10 minutes. Add
the scallops which have been
sautéed in the butter and sprinkle

| lightly with fresh lemon juice. Add
pea pods.

Cook lemon pasta until al dente,
Add the sauce and scallops to the
pasta and mix a little. Add the
cheese and mix well. Add Salt and
Pepper to taste. Toss lightly and
add 1 tablespoon finely chopped
lemon zest all over.

Note: This cookbook is for sale at
the Museum Gift Shop for $7.00

ITEMS NEEDED FOR CIVIL WAR
1. FIREWOOD
2. Straw

3. Bottled Water

4. Cleaning supplies

5. Toilet paper

6. Paper towels (heavy duty for

| cleaning)

7. New brooms

8 Corn Stalks & Pumpkins

UPCOMING SCHEDULE

Sept. 8" Regular Meeting 7:00

Oct 4" & 5" Civil War Weekend
(Times & schedule to be announced

Oct 6" Covered Dish Dinner &
Election for 2 Board Members 6:30
$5.00 each $zero for new
members
Nov 6™ Return Day
Starting at 9:00 a.m. till dusk
(Dedication of newly remodeled
Brick Hotel) YEA!
Nov 22" Craft Show at
Marvel Carriage Museum
10:00 a.m til 3:00 P.M.
Dec 1*. GHS Christmas

Dinner 6:30 P.M,
Dec 8" Caroling on The
Circle Time 2?




-

CIVIL WAR LIVING HISTORY WEEKEND

'

Here’s your chance to take a step _ CONTACT) THE
€ back i sirme GEORGTOWN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
- backin time: at 302-855-9660

OCTOBER 4 & 5, 2008 OR |

- o WWW.MARVELMUSEUM.COM
ON THE GROUNDS OF THE
MARVEL CARRIAGE MUSEUM

510 S. BEDFORD STREET
GEORGETOWN, DE

* Military & Civilian Demonstrations * Guest Speakers
W* Skirmish Saturday & Sunday * Sutlers & Vendors on sjte




Jobs for Civil War Weekend ™

1. Cleaning of buildings

2. Setting up speaking areas
3. Setting up demo areas

4, Answering.phones (giving directions, |times, etc)

5. Registering re-enactors (Friday, Saturday & Sunday)

6. Taking money at gate (Saturday & Sunday)

7. Tour guides (tour times will be set hours, two on Saturday & one on Sunday)

8. Putting out trash cans on Friday and putting them away Sunday evening

J

9. Trash pickup Saturday & Sunday
10. Take pictures for website & historical book

11. Help with the carriage rides (take money & assist with getting people in &
out of carriage)

12. Assist with misc jobs, (checking bathrooms, getting change for gate,
running errands, etc.)

13. Gift shop help (Friday, Saturday & Sunday)
14. Getting carriages out of buildings & putting them back
15. Bag ice if needed

16. Decorating and scenario setup

17. -pe,m Pw[- up ﬂ:ﬁ




SPECIAL, SPECIAL THANKS!

Our President, Jim Bowden, Jr, took
his vacation this past week, and with
the help of his right-hand man, John
Horseman, they have accomplished
the following things:

Replaced the broken glass in the
stable windows.

Painted the wagon house and the
stable roofs.

Repaired, cleaned, and painted the
outhouse.

Filled all of the holes in all of the
buildings. The mice, and birds are
not going to be too happy about that.
Repaired, and pumped up the tires on
the trolley.

Painted the doors, and trim on the
church.

Painted the Barrel Barn.

Repaired loose boards on the gazebo.
Cleaned out one of the sheds.
Helped out with a tour.

Obtained estimates on needed repair.
Made a lot of important phone calls,
attended some meetings, and
conducted business as usual!

(other things too numerous to
mention.)

W(jW, WHAT A VACATION!!!

Thanks, Jim and John, come back to
see us real soon.
Rosalie






